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A Message from Mr Perri 

Disco  
 

What a fabulous night it was. Thank you to: 

 all our amazing students for your wonderful disco moves and for 
reminding us that, no matter how strange the year has been, it is 
really important to have fun (and some great music). 

 our families for dropping off and picking up your children on the 
night and for always being so supportive. 

 our inspiring Karrendi staff, who also showed us all a few disco 
moves and made sure that the evening ran smoothly. 

 Magic Mike, our DJ, who once again played some great tunes and 
made sure everyone had a great night.  

 
 
 
One final end-of-term Thank you…  
 
It is hard to believe this is the end of Term 3! I would like to say a big 
thank you to our wonderful staff at Karrendi Primary School for all their 
continued hard work, enthusiasm, dedication and professionalism. A big 
thank you also to our Parents and Caregivers for their support as 
partners in your child’s learning. We wish you all a happy and enjoyable 
two weeks break from school. We look forward to seeing everyone 
again on the first day of Term 4, Monday 12th October  
 
Have a great 2 week break, and look after yourself and others. 
 

 
Joseph Perri 

Acting Principal 

 

WEEK 9 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

TERM 3 

WEEK 10 
 

 

Fri 25/9 

Physical Fun Day 
 

Last Day of School 

Early Dismissal  

2:05pm 
 

TERM 4 

WEEK 1 

 

Mon 12/10 

First Day of School 

 

Fri 16/10 

Tag Rugby yrs 6/7 

 

WEEK 2 

 

Mon 19/10-Fri 23/10 

Book Week 

 

Fri 23/10 

Book Week Dress Up 

Parade 

 
 

COMMUNITY HUB 
 

Tuesdays 9:30-11:30am 

English Conversational 

Class 
 

Thursdays 9:30-11am 

Playgroup in the Park at 

Heyford Reserve 

 

Bradman Road, Parafield Gardens SA 5107 

Phone 08 82583612 Fax 08 82815851 Email 

dl.1135.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

www.karrendips.sa.edu.au 

Newsletter 
Issue 14  Term 3  Week 10 

 



COMMUNITY HUB NEWS 
Term 3 has been a transitional phase for the Hub.  Transitioning from virtual social media connections and Take Home Playgroup, 
Wellbeing and English Packs outside of the Hub last term to Hub Activities, Programs and more face to face contact slowly returning 
and being introduced back into the Hub after COVID-19 closures and restrictions this term.  Thank you to all the Community Hub 
families, parents, children and participants for all your understanding, cooperation and patience during this time.  It has been greatly 
appreciated! 

Karrendi Primary School Community Hub is set to be back running close to normal in Term 4 with even more programs, activities and 
events.  

Some of these activities are featured below. Keep a look out on the Karrendi Primary School Community Hub Facebook Page for more 
updates! 

Hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable holiday break and hope to see you next term at the Hub! 

Hayley (Community Hub Leader) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Day: Tuesdays during school terms 

Time: 9.30am – 11.30am 

Place: Karrendi Primary School Community Hub 

 (15 Bradman Road, Parafield Gardens) 

This is a free group for adults wanting to improve 

their English skills with free child minding 

available! 

MINI MINDFUL 

MOVEMENT 
THURSDAY 1STOCTOBER 

SESSION 1 – 9.30AM – 10.15AM 

SESSION 2 – 10.30AM – 11.15AM 

Karrendi Primary School Community Hub &  

Parafield Gardens Children’s Centre Present  

The Movement & Mindfulness Holiday Program 

TUESDAY 29TH SEPTEMBER 

SESSION 1 – 9.30AM – 10.15AM 

SESSION 2 – 10.30AM – 11.15AM 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book Fair looked very different this year, and I would like to thank everyone for their co-operation.  

It was our most successful Book Fair ever, and due to the amount of books sold, our school has received nearly $800.00 worth of new 
books for the Library, which is absolutely fantastic!  

So thank you to the staff for their help and support, to the students for their interest and respect they showed, and to the parents and  
caregivers for their support and for recognising how important books  are in a child’s education.     

Thank you 

Lyn Beattie                                                                                             

Karrendi Primary School Community Hub 

 
November 2nd, 9th, 16th & 23rd 2020 

10.00am to 12.30pm 

 
FREE!!! 

Hayley on 8258 3612 or send a 
message via the Karrendi Primary School  
Community Hub Facebook Page! 



 

 

Reminder Early Dismissal 2:05pm 

Friday 25th September 2020 

Last day of term  
 

Niina Marni (Hello, how are you?) 
 

My name is Vicki Lack, the new Aboriginal Community Education Officer (ACEO) at the school. I 

would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and tell you a little about me. 

I have worked for the Department for Education for over 20 years. During that time, I have been 

fortunate to work across many areas including, schools, governance, policy and programs. Most 

recently, within the Aboriginal Education Directorate. 

My ACEO role is to support individual Aboriginal students and their families in the school by: 
 

 working with teachers in the implementation of Aboriginal Cultural Studies and Aboriginal 

perspectives in curriculum design and delivery 

 undertaking administrative functions  

 contributing to site learning plans and individual learning plans to improve Aboriginal 

student social development, wellbeing and learning 

 supporting teaching staff develop and maintain relationships with Aboriginal students, 

parents and families 

 promoting an Aboriginal community voice in educational decision-making, and 

 providing advice on the cultural diversity of Aboriginal groups. 
 

I am looking forward to working together with our Aboriginal students, their families and 

community in supporting our Aboriginal children to be proud and confident learners, achieving at 

their highest potential. 

I am available Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, please drop in and say hello. 

 

Upcoming significant dates for the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander communities: 

13 September 2020– Anniversary of the UN Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous People 

The United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples was adopted by the United Nations 
General Assembly during its 61st session at UN Headquarters in New York City on 13 September 2007 

8 – 15 November 2020 – NAIDOC Week – theme: ‘Always Was, Always Will Be’ 

 
 

https://www.un.org/development/desa/indigenouspeoples/declaration-on-the-rights-of-indigenous-peoples.html
http://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=ad8G/5su&id=23DBC2A4E14C01B5D63C4205993D9E193BF4BF51&thid=OIP.ad8G_5suwu5nwdq2BB-KqAAAAA&mediaurl=http://centralcoastclc.org.au/2016/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/ATSI-flags.jpeg&exph=184&expw=273&q=atsi+flag+picture+acknowledgement+of+country&simid=608006415338965278&ck=D829A562955F722E8BB38C72D9C8A95C&selectedIndex=0&FORM=IRPRST

